
 
  

 
Important Information about Helicopter Flight Activity in Your Neighborhood 

Dear Neighbor, 
 
Barnard Construction Company, a contractor for Southern California Edison (SCE), is working in your 
neighborhood to build the West of Devers (WOD) Upgrade Project. This project will provide additional capacity 
necessary to bring renewable and conventional generation being developed in desert areas in eastern 
Riverside County. These significant upgrades will enhance electric reliability for all customers and help to make 
the power grid greener for California. 
 
Activities in your area: 
Helicopters will be used to upgrade facilities in the SCE project right-of-way between Beaumont Avenue and 
Redlands Boulevard in Loma Linda.  

 
 What to Expect 
• If you have received this notice, Federal 

Aviation Administration (FAA) regulations 
require that you keep clear of your backyard while the helicopter is operating 
in the area.  Please remain indoors or in your front yard while work is under 
way. 

• During construction, there may be traffic lane and sidewalk closures. You may see trucks and cranes on 
the streets near you, and the streets may be closed while the helicopter is in flight. SCE will use a 
combination of traffic control signs and crew members with flags to ensure vehicle and pedestrian safety. 

 
Work Timeline* 
• Date: Thursday, April 30th through Tuesday, May 5th, 2020 
• Hours: 6:30 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

*Dates and times are subject to change due to unforeseen issues or bad weather. 
Safety Tips 
• Please close and secure back yard umbrellas and canopies. 
• Close all doors and windows to prevent dust from entering your home. 
• Be mindful of pets and horses as the noise of the helicopter can be bothersome to some animals. 
  



 

 

 

Project Location Map 

 

Your safety is our highest priority during this construction activity. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause and will make every effort to minimize potential impacts during construction activities. Thank you for 
your patience as we complete these upgrades for you. 
 
 

Call our toll-free line 888-226-9916,  
where your call will be routed to effectively resolve your concern.  
Project Liaison: Debrah Bishop 
Para información en español, llame al 888-226-9916  
Visit our Project website www.on.sce.com/devers 

 Questions? / ¿Preguntas? 

http://www.on.sce.com/devers

